
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We hope you have all had a restful half term 
holiday. As it is the beginning of a new term, we 
thought it would be nice to share our first OPAL 
newsletter with you all. Over the past term the 
children have thoroughly enjoyed exploring our 
outdoor areas, and here are just a few of their 
happy faces! 

DIY Day 
Please don’t forget that the school will be open this Saturday, 

24th February from 9.30pm-12.30pm. Any help would be greatly 
appreciated. Please click on the link below to register your 

support. 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfzyH8hnxlICOEQIV

c3-
OUJu6zx1SLuiid2AFnX2zy_VmpfoA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&fl

r=0 
 

Wet Weather Clothing 
As of Monday 26th February, the whole 

school will be expected to be outside in all 
weathers (except during thunderstorms and 

high winds). Therefore, every child will 
need wet weather gear in school. This 

includes, wellington boots and waterproofs. 
We do have sheltered areas outside every 
classroom, as well as a number of huts, so 
children who would rather be undercover 
when it rains are at liberty to choose to be 

there. 
 We are finding that some children are still 
getting wet feet. Could we please ask that 

you place a spare pair of socks or tights into 
your child’s school bag? Thank you! 

Thank you again for all your continued support. We raised an 
impressive £898.43 from the school disco and we plan to hold 
another one in Term 5. A big thank to Stewart Brown’s Mobile 
Disco and to all those that helped from the PTFA. Your support 

was much appreciated. 
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